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Dates to Remember 

 
Monday 11th July - Year 1 Planeterium (in-school event) 

Tuesday 12th July - Pupils can visit Year 6 Cupcake Shop! (see below) 
Wednesday 13th July - Quick Cricket Event @Orsett Cricket Club 

Thursday 14th July - Junior Music Festival Rehearsals and Performance @Civic Hall 
Thursday 14th July - Borough Olympics @Blackshots 
Friday 15th July - Year 3 Trip to Village Beach Festival 

Monday 18th July - Prizegiving Assemblies 
Monday 18th July - Kenningtons Art Gallery Opening 
Tuesday 19th July - Interhouse Day (in-school event) 

Wednesday 20th July - Meet the new teacher day 
Thursday 21st July - Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Friday 22nd July - Last day of summer term 
  

Monday 5th September - First day of autumn term 

Year 6 Business Enterprise - Tuesday 12th July 
 

The Year 6 Business Enterprise project is taking place on Tuesday 12th July. Year 6 
have baked cupcakes and produced their own posters and on Tuesday they shall be 

selling them! 
In the afternoon, all children from Reception to Year 5 are invited to attend the cupcake 
stalls. It is 50p for a cupcake (children are only allowed to buy one) and 10p to enter a 

competition or raffle (children are only allowed to enter one). Therefore if children would 
like to take part in this event, they need to bring either 10p, 50p or 60p.  

Parent Drop In Sessions  
 

Teachers will hold their next Parent Drop In sessions from 3:15pm-
4:00pm on the days specified below: 

 
Reception (Kangaroo / Kookaburra) - Tuesday 12th July 

1G - Monday 11th July 
2G - Tuesday 12th July 
3H - Friday 15th July 

4N - Tuesday 12th July 
5M - Monday 11th July 

6K/6W - Tuesday 12th July 
  

Reception Morning Drop-Off 
 

Parents are reminded that they are expected to stay with their    
Reception child until the school building doors open and their child 

can be passed into the care of a member of school staff.  
 

It is your parental responsibility to ensure your child is safe until 
they are passed into the care of the school in the morning. No   

Reception child should be left alone in the school grounds without 
parental supervision.  

 
 Please make sure you see your Reception child safely to the 

door.  
 



Interhouse Day 2016 - Tuesday 19th July 2016 
 
On 19th July 2016 we will be having our Interhouse Day outside on the 
school fields. Could you please ensure your child brings a T-shirt in their 
house colour, a hat and a water bottle to school. Please also make sure that 
they are wearing sun cream even if its cloudy please!  
 
Children must also have the following PE kit in school: 
 
 

  
 
 

Summer Reading Challenge 16/07/16 - 10/09/16 
 

The “Big Friendly Read” will be running in all Thurrock         
Libraries this summer. Participating children will receive a free 
collector folder for the cards they earn during the challenge. 

Visit your local Thurrock library to sign up!  


